SACRED HEART COLLEGE

Tel: 028 8224 2717 Fax: 028 8225 1074 Fax: 028 8224 0877

Email: info@shc.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.shcomagh.co.uk



Kevlin Road, Omagh, Co Tyrone BT78 1LG

9th March 2023

Dear Parent

RE: School funds and ParentApp.

We would like to remind all parents that it is important that they pay their parental contribution to school funds. As you will be aware the current Department of Education (DE) budget allocations falls well short of the required funding schools need to provide the essential day to day running costs of ensuring pupils have access to a broad and balanced curriculum and safe learning environment.

We rely on our school funds to meet the costs that DE funding does not meet. These costs include extra support in class, visiting outside agencies and speakers, extra-curricular activities, essential ICT support and equipment, stationery and printing, subsidised transport for offsite curricular and extra-curricular activities, rewards and incentives, revision class materials as well as emergency medical supplies.

The cost for per pupil is £30 and £40 per family. If you haven't made this payment already, please use one of the following payment methods. Cash or cheque (made payable to Sacred Heart College) or transfer using BACS or set up a direct debit with your bank.

Details for BACS payments and Direct Debit.

Account Name: Sacred Heart College

Sort Code: 93 81 30

Account Number: 09403035

*Please reference your child's name and Year group when using either BACS or Direct Debit payment

ParentApp

It is essential that all parents register for and utilise ParentApp for important updates and communication from the school. ParentApp will be the primary communication method the college will continue to use. If you need help with accessing the ParentApp on your phone or PC, please check our website or contact the school for advice and guidance.

Yours sincerely

Michael Gormley

M. Gornley.

Principal



